Dear Mr Gray

| am writing to inquire if the permit for the above exhibit is going to be approved. There is talk that
Paquun Entertainment simply applied for the wrong permit, in which case | cannot imagine their
frustration. They are obviously not building a permanent structure so what could possibly be the issue.

This exhibit has been viewed in many cities in North America and yet arrives in Victoria and cannot get
the City of Victoria’s approval. | understand that there is a large tent sitting waiting to be used?

| have purchased tickets for my family and would certainly like to know if this event is going to be held. |
cannot imagine when this city like most of Canada is struggling to recover from so many setbacks in the
past 2years, that you would set entertainment back once again without dire cause.

Anxiously awaiting a response.
Heather McIntosh



